
Registration is now open for 4H and FFA market sheep, goat and swine projects. Animals must be in 

possession by May 1st and registration forms, along with the requested pictures, must be returned to 

the office by May 19th, 2017. Tags are available at our office, if you cannot make it to the office, please 

contact us at 406 787-5312 and we will make arrangements to mail you the ear tags. Registration Letter 

and Forms are available for download from our homepage: http://www.msuextension.org/roosevelt/.  

Also, if you have not turned in the registration forms for your steers, the side pictures of you steers 

and/or the bill of sale with the buyer’s information left blank, please do so by May 19th as well. 
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